Aloha Legislators,

[ strongly support SB 619 which prohibits the use of expanded polystyrene foam disposable food
containers. Unfortunately I was not able to testify in time for the hearing on 2/7/13. I sincerely
hope this bill will be scheduled for another public hearing!

We cannot delay in taking action to stop plastic and styrofoam pollution. There are many readily
available alternatives to non-biodegradable containers, and the long term cost of pollution is

much greater than the cost of spending fifty cents more on a biodegradable container.

I look forward to hearing more about SB 619.

Sincerely,
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